
 
 
 
Date:  June 22, 2017 
 
To: West Linn Historic Review Board 
 
From: Jennifer Arnold, Associate Planner 
 
Subject: Public Testimony for West Linn Historic Review Board Public Hearing 
 DR-17-06  
 

 
On June 12, 2017 Staff received written testimony from Susan Cooper expressing concerns with the 
location of the parking pad and driveway. The view from Ms. Cooper’s kitchen window will be the 
upper portion of the proposed gravel driveway.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


